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DBLIC ART

POMPANO BEACH

DATE: January 19, 2017

TO: City Commission

FROM: Public Art Committee
SUBJECT: VisualEYES Location Change

The Public Art Committee would like to recommend the amended location of Broward County’s
VisualEYES Mural to be on the back exterior wall of the Bailey Contemporary Arts Building. The mural,
created by Cecilia Lueza and titled Visionary, will be the third mural to be placed in the alley behind the
Bailey. The CRA and the Public Art Committee have future plans to transform this area into a Mural
Garden.

The VisualEYES Program engages artists, galleries, museums and local organizations, bringing
them together to showcase community-driven art works. This program features a select group of
renowned South Florida artists. Murals will be installed in each of the nine County Commission Districts;
the City of Pompano Beach’s proposed mural would be installed in County Commission District 2.

The Public Art Committee would like to recommend the Bailey as the location and Visionary as
the mural design for the VisualEYES Program. We feel like this will be a great attribute to the City’s
current art collection.
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Terrence Davis
Chair
Public Art Committee




